
 

 

PS294/24-25/SLI/SMO 

 
Tuesday 28 January 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Angmering School - Stagecoach route changes 2025. 
 
We have been notified that Stagecoach are proposing changes to their routes and 
timetables this term.  The proposals could potentially affect children who rely on the public 
buses to get to school.  Details of the proposals, and an option to provide feedback, can be 
found by following the link below: 
 
Proposed changes to buses 
 
We would advise any concerned parents/carers to check the proposals and complete the 
feedback form (or contact Stagecoach directly). 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
The Angmering School 

 

https://www.stagecoachbus.com/promos-and-offers/south/worthing-changes-2025?fbclid=IwY2xjawIAIphleHRuA2FlbQIxMQABHeNKvMSaEenpwhwIEGKYO-Gj6EQaLDEyxO05Lt5XRN5JHISYnuy3LTxU4A_aem_1vwa7KnmMdAMG3x9vqkk0A

